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Subject:   
 

Progress against the District locality working model 
 
 

Summary statement: 
 
The Wellbeing Board collectively agreed to develop an all age locality working model in 
2019-20, the aim being to “upstream” intervention and place an increased focus on 
prevention and early help to support the wellbeing of citizens across the District, the onset 
of the pandemic delayed this work as agencies initiated emergency response protocols to 
respond to the pandemic.  
 
The presentation sets out the updated vision, definition and design principles for the 
locality working approach. The Wellbeing Board is asked to consider the information in the 
presentation, support the updated approaches to locality working and identify a senior lead 
to ensure ‘system wide’ coordination in support of the delivery of this programme of work. 
 
Further updates will be provided to the Board on progress of our locality working approach 
and this presentation provides an opportunity for the Board to comment on the initial phases 
of development of the District’s approach to prevention and early help.  
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